MVN: Announcement of the first General meeting of Shareholders of the Corporation and documents for the Meeting 
On 16 July 2019, Vietnam National Shipping Lines issued the Announcement No. 1588/ HHVN – TGTT on disclosing the first General meeting of Shareholders of the Corporation and documents for the Meeting as follows:
1. Time to hold the Meeting: at 8:00 a.m. on 30 July 2019

2. Location of the Meeting: Hall on the third floor – Ocean Park Building – No. 1 Dao Duy Anh Street – Phuong Mai Ward – Dong Da District – Hanoi city
